

May 2018 Newsletter



MOTHER'S TEA

The children are looking forward to the annual Mother's Tea on Thursday, May 10th and Friday May 11th.

Please come from 9:00-10:00 for a special time with your child. A mom, grandmother, aunt or special friend is welcome. The children have been busy making special gifts and a snack to share with you.

We will have a special photo op in the friendship room for Moms and children with

Classroom News

Our Caterpillars have arrived! They will eat and grow and form their chrysalises. Soon they will emerge as butterflies! After the children have observed them, we will release them outdoors.

Kindergarten Forms

If you have a kindergarten survey to complete, please give it to your child's teacher and we

2 Day & Pre-K Classes

Now that winter is finally over we will be learning about SPRING! We will be planting vegetables in the classroom and when they sprout we will transfer them to our Community Garden!

We will be planting vegetables and flowers this will be an ongoing project that we will continue in the fall.

We have learning cling-a you to



also been about recybig thank Kate LaPlant

End of Year School Picnic

2 day classes June 5th (rain date June 7th)

3 day classes June 6th (rain date June 8th)

We will be having our end of the year picnic at Tot Lot. All details will be announced in the near future.

Transitional Class

We have finished our study of the African Savannah. We enjoyed a visit from Michelle's Menagerie!

She brought a snake, a hedgehog, a rabbit, a lizard, three canaries, a tarantula, and a dove. We finished the unit with a pretend safari trip.

We will soon begin our unit on "Pond Life" and will be learning about frogs, salamanders, dragon flies, and other animals



that live and around our local ponds.



We will be taking a field trip

<u>Dates to Remember</u>

Lunch Bunch - Offered weekly

Pre K - Mondays & Fridays 12:00 -1:00

Two day - Tuesdays 12:00-1:00

Mother's Tea

Thursday, May 10th 9:00- 10:00

Friday, May 11th 9:00-10:00

Camp Evergreen Fieldtrips

Pre-k class - Friday, May 18th

Transitional class - Friday May 24th

Memorial Day

OPEN HOUSE

For the School Year 2018-2019

Wednesday May 16th

12:30 - 1:30 p.m.

Pre-K and Transitional

Thursday May 24th

12:30 - 1:30 p.m.

2 Day Classes

Tuition Reminder

The last tuition payment is due on May 15th. Tuition is paid in full if you have made 10 payments.

For returning children, the payment for September is due on Friday, June 15th. The next tuition payment will be due in September.

Tuition Rates

2 Day \$190.00

3 Day \$275.00

Sincerely,

Margie Gibson, Director

Lynne Caruso

Jody Donahue

Elaine Reidy

Karen Rubin

Beth Thornton